
Friends of Larkfield Minutes  

24th February 2016 

 

Present: Julian, Vanessa, Sarah, Rachel, Sue Clayworth, Alyssa 

Meadows, Noel 

 

Apologies: Janice Kendrick and Debbie Rawsthorne 

 

New Members: Polly, Melanie, Helen, and Liz 

 

All minutes will appear on the school website and will be 

emailed out to members. 

 

All new members must be DBS checked and need to speak to 

Heather in the office regarding this. 

 

The new trim trail area will be installed over the Easter break. 

As it cost less than we thought something will also be installed 

on the KS1 playground. 

 

Football and Netball kits will possibly be replaced within the 

next few months and one of these will be funded by Friends of 

Larkfield. 

 

School Council have requested that Friends fund lego for 

Golden Time. Liz is going to email lego direct and investigate 

purchasing lego from email. 

 

When asked for fund raising ideas School Council suggested a 

cake sale, mile run and/or and book / toy sale. 

 

There will be a Cinema evening on 4th March. It will be the 

Peanuts Movie. Children get a goody bag and tickets are 

charged at £5. Noel, Liz and Polly will help out. 

 



Easter Tombola 

Vanessa will buy 100 hot cross buns to sell. We will sell tea, 

coffee and have a tuck shop as well as the tombola. We will 

have a mufti-day on 18th March to collect Easter eggs and the 

event will take place on the 23rd March. We are going to 

contact Mel and ask her to bake a cake for guess the weight of 

the cake. SB to do letters.  

Mrs Clayworth is going to check which clubs are running to 

ensure those children don’t miss out. As it was busy last year 

this year we will have 3 tables for eggs and will therefore need 

6 sets of cards. We will have a table in the middle for Easter 

colouring SB to send to Vanessa. 

 

Spring Disco 30th March 2016 

To stop such a late finish we will alter times  

KS1 – 6-7pm 

KS2 – 7.15-8.15pm 

Someone Noel knows can do the disco and will charge £60 

 

Summer Disco 13th July same times as above 

 

Leaver Presents 

Does anyone have any other ideas other than the plates or 

cups? 

Vanessa is going to go to Paint Pots and speak to Jed 

 

We have decided to scrap the Summer Fair this year, and in its 

place we will hold a Queens Tea Party. This will take place on 

the 10th June. We discussed fancy dressed, brass band, singing 

of the National Anthem.  

 

We have decided to buy a Coin Counter to ease counting money 

after events. 

 

 


